Hopatcong Borough Schools

Department of Special Services

P.O. Box 1029 . Hopatcong, New Jersey 07843
(973) 770-8821 » FAX (973) 398-9269

April 2025
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is written to convey the wonderful service that The Uncommon thread has
provided to the Hopatcong School District since November 2018. They have provided us
with high quality professionals who have come to us with a wealth of knowledge. Over the
years, we have contracted the following staff members: special education teacher for a
primary multiply disabled class due to an extended leave of absence, paraprofessional for a
multiply disabled behaviorally challenged student to assist with his transition to our
district, and a Board Certified Behavior Analyst (BCBA). All of these professionals
quickly acclimated to our district, provided excellent supports for our students, and freely
shared their knowledge with our staff. They have gone out of their way to strategize and
develop appropriate programs for our students which has proven to be very beneficial. In
addition to this, The Uncommon Thread administration continually follows up to ensure
that their staff members are meeting the needs of our district. This is done via email,
phone conversations, and on-sight visits.

The Hopatcong School District is extremely thankful for the services of The Uncommon
Thread and recommend them to others without reservation.

Sincerely,

Tammy L. Miller
Director of Special Services



